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  32nd SUNDAY OF THE YEAR – SUNDAY 6th November 2022  
Saturday 

5th November 
BROXBURN 

5.30pm Vigil Mass 
For all Souls 

WINCHBURGH 
9.30 am Mass  

Nan & Deceased  
Clarke family 

Feast Days  
Feria  

Sunday 
6th November    

9.30 am Mass 
Deceased members of Hughes & 

O’Leary family 
5.00 pm Mass 

People of the Parish 

11.30 am Mass &  
Service of Remembrance at 

Cemetery  
James O’Hara Snr  

 

 

Monday 
7th November  

9.30am Mass 
Jim & Cathie Mulholland AV 

No Mass  
6pm Reception of Coffin  

William Pryde  

Feria  

Tuesday 
8th November  

 No Mass  
 

6pm Rosary  
6.30pm Prayer Group  

 9.30 am Requiem Mass  
William Pryde  

 

Memorial of Blessed 
John Duns Scotus  

  

Wednesday 
9th November   

9.30am Mass 
Bill Forrester AV  

No Mass  
 

The Dedication of the 
Lateran Basilica  

Thursday 
10th November   

No Mass  9.30am Mass 
Deceased members of the 

Ledgerwood 

St Leo The Great  

Friday 
11th November   

9.30 am Requiem Mass  
Margaret Boyle  

No Mass  
 

St Martin of Tours  

Saturday 
12th November  

5.30pm Vigil Mass 
Philip & David Gordon AV 

9.30 am Mass  
Angela McDowell   

St Josaphat  

Sunday 
13th November  
Remembrance 

Sunday    

9.30 am Mass 
Bridie McGuire AV 

5.00 pm Mass 
People of the Parish   

11.30 am Mass  
Cass & Gerald McKeon   

 

Confessions: Broxburn - Saturday 4.45pm, Sunday 5.45pm, Winchburgh – Saturday 10.00am 
Sunday 13th November Readings: 1st Reading: MI 3:19-20 RP: Ps97 2nd Reading: 2 Thes 3:7-12 

Gospel: Lk 21:5-19 
 

Upcoming Funerals 
William Pryde’s Requiem Mass is on Tuesday 8th November at 9.30am in St Philomena’s Church and then 
onto Winchburgh Cemetery. Reception of Coffin will be on Monday evening at 6pm.  
Margaret Boyle’s Requiem Mass is on Friday 11th November at 9.30am in St John Cantius & St Nicholas 
Church and then onto Mount Vernon Cemetery, 49 Mount Vernon Rd, Edinburgh EH16 6JG.  
Please pray for the late Mary Brown who has recently died. Funeral details to be confirmed.  
We pray for all their families, friends and loved ones at this difficult time. May they rest in peace  
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SHARED PARISH NEWS 

SSVP – Winchburgh  
SSVP in Winchburgh would like to thank the family of the late Betty Ledgerwood for donating their 
collection after the funeral to Saint Vincent De Paul in Winchburgh. They raised a total of £480.00. Thank 
you for your generosity.  
World Scout Jamboree (WSJ) 2023 - Fundraising Ceilidh.  
We have three of our Explorers going to the WSJ in 2023 and they are having a Fundraising Ceilidh on Sat, 
12th November, 7:30pm – 11:00pm in the Canon Hoban Hall.  Join them for a fabulous evening of fun – 
there will be a live band, bar, tasty burgers and a prize raffle where you could win an Ooni Pizza Oven. 
Adults £10 and Children £7.  
Altar server training  
Fr John will be having Altar Server training after Mass in Winchburgh on Sunday 27th November,  
and Broxburn Sunday 4th December. This will be held in the Church. Please let Fr John know if you are able 
to attend.  
St Philomena’s Hall  
There will be no teas and coffees this Sunday due to Cemetery Sunday Service after Mass. We will be back 
next week.  
Broxburn Stall  
Broxburn Stall is now reopened after the painting has been completed. Helen has a stock  
of Christmas cards, gifts, candles and lots more for Advent. Please come and have a look and support our 
stall.  
Emails/Telephone  
Emails: We have been having technical difficulties with our new email. Apologies for those who have been 
trying to send emails and having no joy. This has been fixed now and we have the following email 
addresses for Winchburgh parish – stphilomenawinchburgh@staned.org.uk Broxburn parish – 
stjohnstnicholasbroxburn@staned.org.uk Telephone:  Please contact this number 07511 693335 to get in 
touch with Fr John or office in Broxburn at the moment.  
Remembrance Sunday  
Remembrance Parade and Service in - Broxburn will be held at Strathbrock Cenotaph on Sunday 13th 
November at 2pm, there will be a procession of the Council of Churches starting from Church St 1.30pm 
along to Strathbrock. In Winchburgh Remembrance Service will be at the Cenotaph across from the Tally 
Ho on Friday 11th November 11am.  
 

Holy Hour with Archbishop Cushley 
Join Archbishop Cushley for Eucharistic Adoration at St Margaret’s Chapel at the Gillis Centre, 100 
Strathearn Road, Edinburgh, to pray for “insight, courage and joy in our mission,” as part of the Synod 
2023. It takes place at 6pm on the following Sundays: 18 Dec, 8 Jan, 12 Feb, 12 Mar. No registration 
required, just turn up and pray. 
ACN event 
Dr John Newton from Aid to the Church in Need gives a talk at St Mary's Cathedral, Edinburgh, on 
Wednesday 9 November on The Crisis in the Church in East Asia. The event is hosted by Friends of St 
Mary's Cathedral, and is a special event to highlight Red Wednesday, an event to raise awareness and to 
pray for persecuted Christians, who are the most discriminated against religious group in the world. Tickets 
£5. Register at https://bit.ly/acnevent22 
Bethany Welcome Centre 
The Bethany Welcome Centre in Jane Street, Edinburgh, is looking for catering teams to help serve food. If 
your parish would like to organise a team to assist the homeless please contact Naomi Miller on 07551 264 
516 or at naomimiller@bethanychristiantrust.com 
Prisoners’ Week 
Prisoner’s Week begins on Sunday 20 November. A launch service takes place at Bishopbriggs Community 
Church that day at 5pm. For full details and resources please see www.prisonersweek.org.uk/ 

Total Collections including Building Fund last week: Broxburn- £ 914.00 Winchburgh £608.00   
 
St John Cantius and St Nicholas’ and St Philomena’s parishes are of the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of St Andrews and Edinburgh, a charity registered in Scotland SCO08540 
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